The CBGMA board met Saturday, July 18, 2020, at 9:00 AM in Bethel Assembly of God Church’s
fellowship hall in Corpus Christi. Present were Don Woods, Len Hutsell, Larry Surginer, John
Holman, Emma Williams, and Jason Woods.

Board Member John Holman opened in prayer.

Minutes of the March 7, 2020, board meeting were approved as reviewed following a motion
by John Holman and second by Jason Woods.

Until further notice, the usual monthly singings at Butter Churn will not be held.

The Dorothy Shipp Memorial and Blasingame/Surginer Memorial are scheduled for August 8
and August 29, 2020, respectively, and currently remain unchanged. We will adopt a wait-and-
see attitude due to COVID-19 and reschedule either or both if necessary.

The 2020 Christmas party will be held Saturday, December 12, 2020, at 11:00 AM in Bethel
Assembly of God Church’s fellowship hall in Corpus Christi, following a motion by Jason Woods
and second by John Holman.

The next board meeting is scheduled for Saturday, October 17, 2020, at 9:00 AM in Bethel
Assembly of God’s fellowship hall, following a motion by Len Hutsell and second by Jason

Woods.

Vice President Larry Surginer closed in prayer.



